
 

 

 

 

 



THIS  WEEK  AT  SAINT  PASCHAL  BAYLON  

MASS  AND  MEETING  SCHEDULE 
 

Monday, June 20, 2016, Weekday 

Kgs 17:5-8, 13-15, 18; Ps 60:3-5, 12-13; Mt 7: 1-5 

       9:00 a.m.     MASS: Peter and Winifred Corrigan 
     11:30 a.m.     MASS: Joyce Bryll (St. Ann Shrine) 
     12:15 p.m.     MASS: Anthony Gallito 

       7:00 p.m.     Taize Prayer Holy Hour, Church 
        
Tuesday, June 21, 2016, Saint Aloysius Gonzaga, Religious 

Kgs 19:9-11, 14-21, 31-35, 36; Ps 48:2-4, 10-11; Mt 7:6, 12-14 

       6:30 a.m.      MASS: Parishioner Intentions 

       9:00 a.m.      MASS: Khoa Nguyen 

     11:30 a.m.      MASS: (St. Ann Shrine) 
       5:00 p.m.      Eymard Gathering, Eymard Room 
       7:00 p.m.      Finance Council Meeting, Arkins Conference Room         
 
Wednesday, June 22, 2016, Weekday 

Kgs 22:8-13, 23:1-3; Ps 119:33-37, 40; Mt 7:15-20  

       9:00 a.m.      MASS: Roberta Micale  
     11:30 a.m.      MASS: Ann Rushfelot (St. Ann Shrine)  
     12:15 p.m.      MASS: Steve J. Casey 
       7:00 p.m.      ABC’s of Medicare, Eymard Room 
                   
Thursday, June 23, 2016, Weekday 

Kgs 24:8-17; Ps 79:1-5, 8-9; Mt 7:21-29  

       9:00 a.m.     MASS: Tony Ciraldo  
     11:30 a.m.     MASS: (St. Ann Shrine) 
                
Friday, June 24, 2016, THE NATIVITY OF SAINT JOHN THE BAPTIST 

KIs 49:1-6; Ps 130:1-3, 13-15; Acts 13:22-26; Lk 1:57-66, 80  

       9:00 a.m.    MASS: Joyce Kolopajlo  
     11:30 a.m.    MASS: (St. Ann Shrine) 
       7:00 p.m.     Flock of Friendship, Billiart Room 
                         
Saturday, June 25, 2016, Weekday 
Lam 2:2, 10-14, 18-19; Ps 74:1-7, 20-21; Mt 8:5-17  

        9:00 a.m.    MASS: Giulia Tartaglia   

        4:30 p.m.    MASS: Frank Micale  

          
Sunday, June 26, 2016, THIRTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

Kgs 19:16, 19-21; Ps 16:1-2, 5, 7-11; Gal 5:1, 13-18; Lk 9:51-62  

        8:00 a.m.     MASS: Sam Luca         
        9:00 a.m.     Blood Pressure Screening, Church Narthex 
      10:00 a.m.     MASS: Pasquale Vincelli and Family 

      12:00 p.m.     MASS: Elizabeth Mastrangelo 

        7:00 p.m.     MASS: Frances Robideau 
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SAVE THE DATES  
 

 

• TAIZE PRAYER HOLY HOUR:  Monday, June 20, 7 p.m. in church.  
 

• FINANCE COUNCIL:  Tuesday, June, 21, 6:30 p.m. Appreciation 
Dinner 

 

• BLOOD PRESSURE SCREENING:  After the Masses on June 25/26 
(except 7 p.m. Sunday) 

 

• BIBLE CAMP:  June 27 – July 1 
 

• RAMADAN DINNER & GATHERING:  Monday, June 27, 7:30 p.m. 
talk on the special meaning of the festival with the dinner, breaking the 
fast, at 9 p.m. in the Eymard Room.  Join with our Turkish American 
Friends – bring a dish to share! 

 

• ALTAR SERVER THANK YOU – ICE CREAM SOCIAL:  Tuesday, 
June 28, 8 p.m. 
 

• NEXT INFANT BAPTISM: Sunday, July 3 at 10:00 a.m. 
 

• INDEPENDENCE DAY: Monday, July 4, 9:00 a.m. Mass; office, shrine 
and chapel closed for the holiday. 

 

• JUBILEE: Sr. Thomas Dacek, SND was one of the great teachers of 
SPB:  She is celebrating her 50th Jubilee at SND Center, Sunday, July 10.  
Please send her a card of wishes to:  2680 Stoney Ridge, Avon OH 44011 
 

• SAINT ANN TRIDUUM:  July 24 – July 26 with special guest speaker, 
Fr. John Keenan, SSS, Provincial Vicar of the Province of Saint Ann - 
weekend Mass preaching, blessing of children, anointing of the sick, 
Monday & Tuesday 7 p.m. ceremonies.  (Please note the change of prayer 
leader.) 

 

• YEAR OF MERCY CONVOCATION:  3 Day event:  Friday, July 29 
– Sunday, July 31 here on SPB’s campus.  National speakers. 

 

• SOLEMNITY OF THE ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN 
Monday, August 15, 2016. Please note that this solemnity is NOT a holy 
day of obligation this year. Please also note that in our diocese, Masses 
after 4:00 p.m. on Sunday, August 14, 2016, should celebrate the Vigil of 
the Assumption  

 

• PARISH PICNIC:  Sunday, August 21, Noon Mass at Highland Heights 
Park 
 

• MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER RETREAT WEEKEND HERE: October 
8-9 
 

• TRUNK OR TREAT: Sunday, October 23, 3:00 p.m. 
 

• TASTE OF THE TOWN: Saturday, November 5, 6:30 p.m. here at SPB.  
We have 4 restaurants already – would you like your restaurant included?   
 
 



 

YOUTH MINISTRY 
    

“You're a Good, Good Father, (You are perfect in all of Your ways). It's who 

You are, it's who You are, it's who You are; And I'm loved by You. (You are 
perfect in all of Your ways); It's who I am, it's who I am it's who I am.” -Good 
Good Father by Chris Tomlin 
 

Happy Father’s Day! I pray each and every one of our dad’s has an awesome day! 
On this special day, a big shout out to our Heavenly Good, Good Father! We are 
looking forward to our rescheduled pool party at Lyndhurst Pool on Friday night, 
June 24th from 8:30-10:30 p.m. It is not too late to sign up! Please contact Mrs. 
Mickol at emickol@saintpaschal.com for more information!  
 

We have over 110 registered campers (and over 40 volunteers) for our annual 
Bible Camp! Why are we called BIble Camp and not Vacation Bible School 
(VBS)? Our Bible Camp is a unique program, written by myself, and three other 
Catholic school teachers. Unlike other parishes, we do not purchase a kit. 
Everything we do, from our crafts, daily focus, schedule, snacks, games, and 
message is straight from the hearts and minds (with a lot of help from Pinterest) of 
our teachers. Be sure to check out our Facebook page at “St. Paschal Baylon 
Catholic Church's Bible Camp” or our Bible Camp website: 
http://emickol.wix.com/spbbiblecamp for more information! Keep us in your 
prayers! 
Upcoming Events: 

• Friday, June 24th: Pool Party at Lyndhurst Pool - 8:30 p.m. - 10:30 p.m. 
• Bible Camp 2016: Anchors Away With Christ! ~  June 27-July 1st 
• July 8th: Fun ‘n’ Stuff 

 

Additional information about our amazing Youth Group can be found… 
• Youth Group board in the Narthex and at each exit of the church 
• Website: http://emickol.wix.com/spbyouthgroup.  
• Facebook: Saint Paschal Baylon Youth Ministry 

 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW PARISHIONERS 
    

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Horvath, Mr. and Mrs. Michael Moisio, Mr. Andrew 
Powers, Ms. Shawna Kovach, Mr. and Mrs. Jose Salazar, Ms. Olga White, Mr. 
and Mrs. Matthew McClure, Mrs. Karen Perez, Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Pepoy, Mr. 
and Mrs. Joseph Palumbo 
    

    

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE FOLLOWING  

DECEASED PARISHIONERS: 
 

Loretta Ianni, Michael Lee, James Augusta, Anthony Ramacciatti 



    

EYMARD CORNER 
    

TIME CHANGE - IT’S PRIME-TIME 

The Eymard Spiritual Group will gather on TUESDAY June 21, 2016 in the 
Eymard Room of the Parish Family Life Center of St. Paschal Baylon Church. 
5:00 p.m. Social  

5:30 p.m.         ST. PETER JULIAN  EYMARD NOVENA    

6:00 p.m.         Potluck Dinner                                           

7:00 p.m.         GUEST: Jim Brown, Director of Center for Eucharist  

                 Evangelization (CEE). 

 The Life of St. Ignatius of Loyola and St. Peter Julian Eymard: 

What it Takes 

So you want to start a religious order?  Well, maybe not, but a basic primer on the 
foundations of a religious order is appropriate for our understanding of the 
charism, in this case, of two great saints and their vision and mission. 
Jim Brown, who has a working knowledge of the Congregation of the Blessed 
Sacrament and personal experiences of the Ignatian Spiritual Exercises, brings 
these two experiences together to form a consensus of mission. Same but 
different. The various religious orders have their own charism but their individual 
mission is our mission.  Maybe we just need to reinvent our spirituality. Jim will 
give us some insights to help us clarify our Christian lives through these two 
religious founders.  
Bring a main dish, side, or a dessert, enough to serve 6-8. Don’t forget the popular 
50/50 raffle! And bring a friend to share in the joys of an Eymard Gathering. 
    

    

    

WELCOMING COMMITTEE 
 

Stop by the St.Paschal Baylon table at Highland Heights Home Days on Saturday, 
July 23rd to say hello. Volunteers from various groups will be staffing the table 
throughout the day. Come and see what we have to share with the larger 
community. 
 

We will be hosting our annual Ice Cream Social on Sunday, August 28th after the 
7:00 p.m. Mass. A free event open to everyone, and this year we will be raffling 
off a basket filled with special treats. 
    

    

WHAT IS MANNA MINISTRY? 
 

Manna Ministry is an independent ministry that is here to help parishioners who 
are going through emergency situations, such as being laid off of work, threat of 
utilities being shut off, being way behind in rent or mortgage payments, needing 
car repairs in order to go to work, needing food and so much more.  This is the 
work we do throughout the year, but for the holidays we do even more.  This past 
Easter we helped 35 families consisting of 113 moms, dads, kids and grandparents 
with gift cards to purchase food to celebrate the Risen Lord’s Day.  We can only 
do these things because of your generosity.  100% of the funds we receive are used 
to help those in our parish.  We do not give out money.  We pay bills.  To reach us, 
call the rectory and ask to speak to someone from Manna, leave your first name 
and phone number and we will get back to you.  All information is kept 
confidential.  God bless all of you and your families! 



    

FROM THE PASTOR’S PERSPECTIVE 
   

Happy Father’s Day!  To 
my own dad and all fathers, 
living and deceased, you are 
in our prayers on this very 
special day!  May God 
continue to bless you – we 
thank you for your love and 
care of us! 
 
Legion of Mary Request:  
Our parish policy is that 
when a new group wishes to 
begin at SPB the idea is run 
by the Pastoral Council and 
Pastoral Staff.  Recently, I 
was approached by members 
of the Legion of Mary of 
Northeast Ohio to see if 

there was interest in a group at our parish.  If so, please let me know! 
 
Teen Choir Still Sings in the Summer:  Many things wind down for the summer, but, 
if your life is like mine, “it’s just getting started,” and the song “ain’t” true:  
Summertime and the living is Easy!  There is even more things to do in the summer! 
 
One of the joys of my life is playing and singing with our Teen Choir.  Just a note that 
our Youth Group Teen Choir will continue to sing each Sunday at the 7 p.m. Mass. 
We are blessed to have a dedicated group of singers- - more are always welcome! 
 Join in the practice before Mass, starting at 6:15p.m.  in the music area.  Roberta and 
I will be rotating as keyboardists for the summer months. 
 
New Ladies Guild President:  At this time of year there are always a couple of 
transitions in leadership within the parish's life.  Please let Michelle Mazza 
<mmazza@saintpaschal.com> know so that we may keep up-to-date charts and email 
lists of the new leaders.  We thank Tania Jarc, who has faithfully and wonderfully 
served as the President of the OLBS Ladies Guild.  We welcome Beth Mennel as the 
new president and Beth Detzel as the new Vice President of this, our parish's oldest 
organization.  As you may remember, each year this position rotates among the 
women in the parish who have come forward to serve us. 
 
New Pastoral Council President & Finance Council Presidents TOO:  We thank 
Joe McCormack for his 7 years on Pastoral Council, and three years as president.  
Kelly Erickson will now be our president.  For many years Kay Vincent has served us 
well on Pastoral Council, as president and secretary.  We thank her for her dedication 
as Dan Lewis, already on council, becomes secretary.  Over at Finance Council, we 
thank Kevin Martin for his six years of service and two as co-chair.  Greg Cira 
returned to Finance Council and will now serve with Greg Buehner as Co-Chair.  We 
are grateful for these men and women from the parish that share their time and talent 
to advise and lead us! 
 
Announcements for Mass?  Beginning July 1, Roberta Modica (our long-time 
accompanist and director of the new 8 a.m. Choir Ensemble) will temporarily be 
writing and editing our petitions and announcements for Mass.  If you have 



something to announce or pray for during the Mass, please let her know at 
<robertamodica@juno.com>.  From now until July 1, you may give me your 
announcements.  We thank again Julie Parrotta who has faithfully served us for the 
past 12 years and performed this ministry for us.  She is now full-time at the Church 
of the Resurrection, Solon, but, being still a parishioner, so you may see her from 
time to time filling in, but especially at a funeral Mass or wedding if requested.   
Please continue to pray for the search for a new Pastoral Minister of Music & Liturgy. 
 While we have interviewed many candidates, we still haven't found "the one." 
 

Attend the Year of Mercy Convocation:  A special flyer is in the bulletin – please 
make a special retreat as part of your Year of Mercy devotion and enjoy this special 
weekend. 
Good News About Our Finances:  I thank you for your dedication and care to SPB. 
 It has led us to a great point in the parish's life:  for the first time in our history, we 
will have a projected balanced budget next year for the school and the parish -- yes, 
no red ink or deficit budgets!  Your hard word makes this possible - so thank you, 
thank you, thank you!  We especially welcome new families to our parish who are 
coming to join our parish Catholic school and I hope that when you are at Sunday 
Mass, you will turn around, notice and welcome them on behalf of the parish.  We are 
blessed that are joining with us on our faith journey!  Let’s keep up the great, hard 
work! 
 

8 Communion Songs:  I have noticed the change already, have you?  I appreciate that 
more and more people are singing as part of the Communion Procession. Thank you 
for following the rubrics of the Mass (yes, the rubrics changed in 1970!) and we are to 
sing at this most important part of Mass.  Here’s our list of the 8 Communion Songs 
that our music team voted upon for us to sing throughout this year – to aid our 
participation in the Communion Rite (some came from the music survey!): 

• Here At This Table  

• Though We Are Many (The 2008 Eucharistic Congress Hymn and our parish 
60th Anniversary hymn) 

• Table of Plenty  

• One Bread One Body  

• Amen El Cuerpo de Cristo 

• You Satisfy the Hungry Heart (Gift of Finest Wheat- the 1976 Eucharistic 
Congress hymn)  

• I Am the Bread of Life  

• Let Us Be Bread (Our newest one, which we started teaching last year, so we 
wanted to continue to share it with you) 
 

See you Sunday at Mass - and keep up the great work! Bring a friend or two, tell them 
about our parish and share the Good News being lived out here at SPB.  Let us 
continue to pray for each other! 
 

In Christ our Eucharist, 

 
Reverend John Thomas Lane, SSS, ‘79 
Pastor 
 

STEWARDSHIP REPORT 
 

WEEKLY OFFERTORY COLLECTION – Sharing with God with what God 

has given: 
Sunday Regular Collection, June 12, 2016 - $15,011.00 
 



Catholic Charities Appeal:  THANK YOU for supporting the campaign and our 
diocese efforts to Love our Neighbors! 
 

We Count On Each Other: 
Help us make Summer Attendance Records!  This is a wonderful reminder – which 
we come to church because we are the Body of Christ – and need to praise God for 
his blessings, as HIS HOLY PEOPLE – a covenant with the people!  God doesn’t 
vacation from us – so let’s not vacation from God.  Invite your neighbors, friends and 
family to join us! 
 

June 4/5 

• 4:30 Saturday             448 (infant baptism) 

• 8:00 Sunday  226 

• 10:00 Sunday  463 (2 infant baptisms) 

• 12:00 Sunday  359 (infant baptism) 

• 7:00 Sunday  211 
 

Here is our parish summary as of May 31: 

• 2,596 parish families 

• 392 participated in the Catholic Charities appeal (that’s only 15%) of the 
parish 

• 392 pledged $139,291 with $94,384 received or paid already, making this 
68% fulfillment of our parish goal, given to us by the Catholic Community 
Foundation of $143,564.   

• HELP US REACH OUR PARISH GOALS!!  Participate and share the love! 
 

SUMMER SECOND COLLECTIONS:  
Here is a chart to plan your tithing and your generous contributions to worthy causes: 

• June 19: Manna Ministry – anonymously supporting our parishioners  

• June 26: Holy Father Pope Francis’ “Peter’s Pence” – giving grants to 
those initiatives around the world where the Catholic Church makes a 
difference 

• July 3:              Repaying our roof loan, helping with ongoing maintenance 

• July 10:             No second collection 

• July 17:              Blessed Sacrament (SSS) Missionary needs in the Philippines 

• July 24:  Saint Ann Triduum, supporting the needs of the SSS USA 
ministries 

• July 31:             Helping Hands, assisting those who go out into northeast 
Ohio 

• August 7: Repaying our roof loan, helping with ongoing maintenance 
    

COMMUNITY AT PRAYER - PRAY-ERS NEEDED!  ALERT 
Please be so kind to let Jennifer Bartlett <greygerbs@sbcglobal.net> know if you are 
able to become a regular participant in our Community at Prayer ministry - on these 
times that need immediate attention: 
 

• Monday 10 p.m. - 11 p.m. 

• Tuesday 1-2 p.m. 3-4 p.m. 

• Wednesday 12-1 p.m. 

• Thursday 10 -11 a.m., 11 - 12 p.m., 8-9 p.m. 

• Friday 12-1p.m., 4 p.m. – 5 p.m., 5 – 6, 7 – 8, 9 – 10 p.m.  

• Saturday 10 -11 a.m., 12-4p.m., 6 p.m. - 12 a.m. 

• Sunday 10 p.m.-11 p.m. 
The greatest need is Friday afternoon/evenings.  THANKS for your witness and 
prayers as we build up the Body of Christ and wait for Christ's return! 
    



    

CLOWN/HELPING HANDS MINISTRY 
 

 In the past fourteen years of our ministry, we have witnessed some wonderful 
transformations.  I would like to share with you a story about one of our great 
volunteers who helped someone that was at the end of their rope make it through 
the tough situation and even become an inspiration to many others.  Our volunteer 
never gave up on this homeless person who would try and then falter, letting 
himself end up in the gutter.  This homeless person is now back in society after 
being homeless for 14 years and now goes out with the Knight Riders to help 
other people who are homeless, to help them turn back into being productive 
citizens.  He is such an inspiration and we thank God for making him part of our 
ministry family. 

 

We also thank God for so many generous volunteers who support us financially 
and through their prayers.  We were saddened last week by the death of Marion 
Amato.  He and his wife Mary Grace have been helping so many people in our 
diocese and especially our Helping Hands Ministry.  
GOD IS GOOD ALL THE TIME.  ALL THE TIME GOD IS GOOD. 
P.S.  We could use canned foods, macaroni and cheese and toilet paper. 

 

    

 

PSR AND OTHER NEWS FROM THE PEKO’S 
     

PSR REGISTRATION:  
Forms are available from the Parish Office and on psr.saintpaschal.com.  To avoid 
a late fee, please register as soon as possible.  Early tuition rates for this year are 
$85 for 1 child, $155 for 2 children, and $230 for 3 or more children.  
Scholarships are available.  Additionally, our registration form serves as the 
emergency medical form as well as the media release form for your convenience.  
Special note: Two years of sacramental preparation is required.  If you have a 
child entering 1st grade or 7th grade and are interested in them receiving their 
sacraments in 2nd and 8th grades the following year, please make sure to enroll 
them in PSR for this coming school year.    
Catechists and Classroom Aides Needed:  We need adult volunteers to be 
classroom aides and catechists for the 2016-2017 PSR school year.  If you are 
interested and available on Monday evenings, please contact George and Anna 
Peko at 440-442-3410 ext 107 or email psr@saintpaschal.com.   
INFANT BAPTISM CLASSES OFFERED: 
If you are interested in getting your child who is under the age of 7 baptized, 
please contact George and Anna Peko at (440) 442-3410 ext. 107 to sign up for a 
course on baptism.  The next class is Sunday, July 10 following the 10 a.m. Mass. 
CONFIRMATION: 

Service Hours Logs and Confirmation calendars for 2017 have been distributed to 
the PSR and SPB day school 7th graders.  If you have a child entering 8th grade in 
the fall of 2016 and would like him or her to be confirmed in 2017 and they have 
NOT received this information, please contact George and Anna Peko.  
 

PARISH ACTIVITIES 
SAINT PASCHAL TRAVELERS BUS TRIP – Come join us on Wednesday, June 
22, 2016 as we travel to Hollywood Casino, Toledo, Ohio.  We will leave Saint 
Paschal parking lot at 8:00 a.m. and arrive back approximately around 6:15 p.m. The 
cost is $30.00 per person (includes bus driver’s tip) and must be paid in full at time of 
registration. Please register in the church office. Please note there will be no refunds. 
HURRY AND SIGN UP!   

 



FLOCK OF FRIENDSHIP 
Singles: 40 and over, Information: (440) 442-3410 
E-mail address: flockfriends@yahoo.com Membership is free. 
Events are social, volunteering and spiritual. 
On all Saturdays of the month, we will assemble on the sidewalk in front of the 
Preterm abortion facility at 12000 Shaker Blvd at 930 a.m.  There we will pray the 
Divine Mercy Chaplet and meditate on three sets of mysteries of the Rosary.  For 
more information call Jim at 440-227-9189 or Julie at 216-362-1732. 
   
Friday, June 24th at 7 p.m.  Join us for our monthly game night at St. Paschal' 
Family Life Center. This is one of our best-attended events and is good for old 
and new members. Please bring a snack to share, money for pizza, and your 
favorite game.  RSVP Jim @ 440-227-9189 to let him know you are coming. 
 

HIGH SCHOOL ACADEMIC HONORS 

Congratulations to our parishioners who have received academic honors from area 
high schools. 
 

NOTRE-DAME CATHEDRAL SCHOOL 
Erin Brownlee, Marisa Brownlee, Alexandra Carroscia, Jaqueline Delahunty, 
Thomas Fogarty, Alyssa Forte, Jack Ina, Sarah Sahlani, Emma Carroscia, Nikola 
Dedic, Brianna Giarelli, Kailin Miller, Isabella Piunno, Halle Wedler, William 
Azzi, Angelina Leonetti, Julian Mangelluzzi  
 

SAINT IGNATIUS HIGH SCHOOL 
Anthony Pilla, Brian Karim, Cian O’Haimhirgin, Justin Boes, Michael Getty, 
Sean Getty, Thomas Getty, Thomas Napoli, John Siefert, John Knudson, Robert 
Likozar, Albert Chen, Nicholas Kandrac, Luke Mooney, Nicolas Ferritto 
  

 

AROUND THE DIOCESE 
 

 

 

 

CATHOLIC FAMILY FESTIVAL 
Looking for a great family day this summer?  Join us for The FEST on Sunday, 

August 7 on the seminary grounds in Wickliffe. It’s a day that celebrates faith 
and family.  It’s fun and it’s FREE.  Join thousands from across the region for 

nation
al 

Christ
ian 

bands (Newsboys, Michael W. Smith, Matthew West, and Lauren Daigle) and 
great faith-based activities and displays for the whole family.  The day ends with 
an outdoor Mass at 8 p.m. followed by an incredible American Fireworks display.  
Check it out online – www.theFEST.us.   The FEST has EVERYTHING you 

need for a great family day and everyone is welcome!  
 
OUR LADY OF LOURDES SHRINE PASTA DINNER 

21281 Chardon Rd., Euclid, Ohio 44117, tickets: $8.50 
Thursday: June 23, 4:30 p.m.-6:45 p.m. 
Pasta, Meatballs, Salad or Apple Sauce, Bread and Butter, Coffee or Tea  
 

  

 

 



 
IF YOU ARE IN NEED OF A CAREGIVER: Please contact Connie Tilenni at 
216-513-3941 for more information. 
 
 
 

 YOUR PARISH STAFF – (440) 442-3410 
 

PASTOR:                                       Rev. John Thomas Lane, SSS, jtlanesss@gmail.com,   
                                                         ext 111 
PAROCHIAL VICAR: Rev. John Christman. SSS, 

jchristman@blessedsacrament.com, ext 110 
CHAPLAIN:  Rev. Lito Hitosis, SSS, Hillcrest Hospital,                              

litzky@lycos.com 
PASTORAL ASSOCIATES: Dcn. Joseph Bourgeois, SSS, for Social Justice, 

joeyappytheclown@yahoo.com, ext. 108 

 Dcn. Robert Bowers, for Marriage Preparation, ext 100 
PRINCIPAL:   Mrs. Carol Jansky, (440) 442-6766 
    cjansky@saintpaschal.com 
PRINCIPAL’S ASSISTANT:  Ms. Diane Raguz, draguz@saintpaschal.com 

ADVANCEMENT DIRECTOR: Mrs. Barb DiTurno, advancement@saintpaschal.com,  
              ext. 112 

ADMIN. ASSISTANT:   Mrs. Mary Beth Hallal, bulletin@saintpaschal.com, 
                                                         ext 103 
BUSINESS MANAGER:  Ms. Michelle Mazza, mmazza@saintpaschal.com, ext 101 
CATECHETICAL LEADERS:  M/M Anna & George Peko, (Baptism, Becoming Catholic                        

& PSR) psr@saintpaschal.com, ext. 107 
COMMUNICATION DIR.: Mrs. Kathy Pohlhammer, kathy@saintpaschal.com,  
                                                          ext. 109 
MAINTENANCE                           Mr. Roger Fisher,  Supervisor, rwfisher53@yahoo.com,              

ext. 100 
Mr. Jon Detzel, Assistant Maintenance Supervisor 
Mr. Labeeb Beggiani, Church Maintenance,   
beggianil@sbcglobal.net 
Mr. Vince Costanzo, Parish Office & School     
Maintenance, vjc27@sbcglobal.net 

    Mr. Stephen Ebersole, Weekend Maintenance 
MUSIC & LITURGY:   Mrs. Michelle Kitko, Interim 10 & Noon Choir Director, 
    mkitko@saintpaschal.com 

Mrs. Roberta Modica, Accompanist & 8 a.m. Choir 
Director,  robertamodica@juno.com 
Mr. Matt Parrotta, Senior Accompanist,  
mparrotta@me.com 

PARISH OFFICE: Mrs. Stefi Somrack, Monday – Thursday, Chief     
Receptionist, first shift,  

    parishoffice@saintpaschal.com, ext. 100 
YOUTH MINISTER: Evamarie Mickol, emickol@saintpaschal.com, Youth 

Room ext. 113 
 

Blessed Sacrament Community (SSS): 
• Rev. Paul Bernier, SSS, ext. 122 

• Bro. Allen Boeckman, SSS, Operations Manager 

• Rev. Roger Bourgeois, SSS, Saint Ann Shrine Chaplain, ext. 105 

• Bro. Gary LaVerdiere, SSS 
 

Sisters of Notre Dame (SND):  
• Sr. Mary Catherine, Caine, SND:  Professional Clinical Counselor, Cleveland Clinic 

• Sr. Regina Davala, SND:  Director of SND Associates 

• Sr. Carol Dikovitsky, SND: Provincial Leadership Team, Sisters of Notre Dame, 
Chardon 

• Sr. Pat Griesmar, SND:  Administrative Assistant, Villa Montessori Center, 
Cleveland 



• Sr. Jacquelyn Gusdane, SND:  President, Notre Dame-Cathedral Latin School, 
Munson 

• Sr. Donna Paluf, SND:  Associate Director, SND National Education Office, 
Chardon 

 
 


